
Dr. Vram s. Nedurian 
5467 .Pine Street 
Philadelphia, Pa. 19143 

Dear Dr. Nedurian: 

August 29, 1974 

We greatl y appreciate your renewal of your 
Stewardship of St. Vartan, and your gift of 
$100 for that purpose. 

Our rece ' pt No. 18882 is enclosed. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 

Enclosure 

vb 


